
  

IMPORTANT INFO 
 

Kenosha H.O.G. 
 

Chapter Officers 
 
Randy Cook, Director 
director@kenoshahogchapter.net 
262-496-8111 
 
Paul Steffensen, Asst. Director 
assistantdirector@kenoshahogchapter.net  
262-945-2149 
 
Patti Kremser, Membership Officer  
224-627-0007 
pattikremser@yahoo.com 
 
Brenda Thompson, Treasurer 
treasurer@kenoshahogchapter.net  
262-652-4646 
 
Stuart Goldstein, Secretary 
secretary@kenoshahogchapter.net  
847-366-4981 
 
Brian Hawver, Activities 
brian.hawver@gmail.com 
262-818-2530 
 
Paul Steffensen, Safety Officer 
psteffensen57@gmail.com 
262-945-2149 
 
Jim Fry, Head Road Captain 
gymfwy@comcast.net 
847-217-3552 
 
Felicia Meyers, LOH 
felicia5570@Yahoo.com 
847-846-9740 
 
Joan Lesko, Sunshine Officer 
hogsunshinelady@aol.com 
262-657-9493 
 
Pam Rose, Editor 
yldrose07@gmail.com 
224-577-9766 
 
Kenosha HOG Website  
http://kenoshahogchapter.net 
 
Kenosha HOG calendar  
http://goo.gl/Atsvnn  

 

Bill Westerlund, Webmaster 

webmaster@kenoshahogchapter.net 

HOG Breath 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559 
 
Sponsored by: Uke’s Harley Davidson/Buell 
 
5995 120th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
262.857.UKES 

The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE WINNERS  
OF 2015 BIKE RAFFLE 

 
Ed  Jensen   2015 Street Gkide Special 
 
Cole Rodgers $500 Cash 
 
Kat Urban  $250 cash 
 
Ed Hollister  $100 Gift Card 
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Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members  
celebrating their marriage in the month of October! 
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating 
their birthdays in October!       
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

 7 Scott & Gail Reboletti                                           24 Michael & Betsy Walton 
18 Fred & Judy Day, Sr .                                           28 Thomas & Nancy Brodsko 
19 Chris & Linda Cramer                                          28 Brian & Melissa Hawver 
19 Kevin & Susan Raleigh                                        31 Robert & Patricia Evans 
23 Joe & Georgia Dolce 

 2 Phillip C. Anderson                                             13 Navy Birthday 
 2 Ruth Dix RIP                                                         18 Jim Halvorsen 
 3 John Ault                                                              21 Theron Snell 
 3 UKE RIP                                                                22  Ron Forshaw 
 5 Terry Smart                                                          25 Jill Clampit 
 6 Thoams Pitsch                                                     25 Michael Ruchti 
 7 Ken Robers                                                          26 Charles Jones 
 7 Patricia Vos                                                         27 Sean Svajcsik 
10 Don DeLaney                                                      30 Pete Wilson 
11 Timothy Kielhack                                               31 Happy Halloween 
13 Jim Curtis                                                            31 Steve Bella 
13 Jim (Moses) Urban RIP                                       31 Thomas Brodsko 
  

Get  Well Wishes to Al Thompson! 



3 

Hello Kenosha HOG! 

 

Big thanks to everyone who sold raffle tickets.  It was very exciting to sell out! If you haven't heard, 

thirty minutes before the drawing, I was taking up a collection to buy the last envelope, and Wanda 

beat me to it!  

 

Our winners all seemed very excited, too.  If you came to Uke's, and got any good pictures, please 

share them with me. 

 

Since our last meeting, the Tomahawk Fall Ride happened.  If you weren't there, you missed one of 

the best gatherings of the season.  A small band of rogue HOGs even camped out in the wilderness, 

on unclaimed land. We may have even fought off a bear. Or a possum. 

 

The roads were full of motorcycles, and we rode some very scenic routes to and from the get-

together. Bikers owned the Northwoods!  

 

On the way, we only got a little wet, but I learned how to stop the rain in two hours. Rent a hotel room 

for the night, unload your bike, shower and change into dry clothes. The sun will come out before you 

can find the hotel dryer. 

 

Looking forward to some awesome rides thus month, too.  Fall Colors, Holy Hill, Pork Chop Ride, Fish 

Boil, and others.  If you haven't checked out the online calendar, now would be a good time.  See you 

out there! 

 

Randy 

 

 

Randy Cook 

Director, Kenosha HOG Chapter 

Sympathy To: 
 
Amy Frederick, her mother Ruth Frederick passed away. 
 
Our former member, Cynthia (Cindi) Holcomb’s family, Cindi passed away on September 10, 2015.  
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Hi Everyone, 
 
It is getting a little chillier, but still great riding weather. Ask the Motorclothes department 
about the great heated gear we have available! Keith and Nanc used it during the Jack Dan-
iels/Smoky Mountain Ride and were extremely impressed with how warm it kept them and 
how thin it felt under their clothes. We are going to our winter hours (boo!) starting October 
5th: Mon – Fri 10am – 6pm, Sat 9am – 5pm & Sun 10am – 3pm. Service is taking reserva-
tions for winter storage, but we will have plenty of space for chapter members. Same deal as 
last year, Free if you spend $750 on parts and/or labor during the storage period or $295, 
drop off after Nov. 1st. We are having a Halloween Party on Oct. 31st so decide on your cos-
tume now! Also, bring the kids & grandkids to do a little trick or treating through the depart-
ments and grab some lunch!  
 
 
Keep Riding! 
The Uke’s Team 

Lucky Winner!! 
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Breast 
Cancer 
Ride  
2015 
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Tomahawk 2015 



7 



8 

N
ex

t 
M

ee
ti

n
g

 w
il

l 
b

e 
@

 T
h

e 
H

O
G

 R
o

o
m

 
O

ct
o

b
er

 1
1

th
, 
2

0
1

5
 @

 1
0

:0
0

 A
.M

.  

Kenosha Wisconsin Chapter 
 
5995 120th Ave. 
 
Kenosha, WI 53144 
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